
MAC SPORTS FOUNDATION AND YFC 

TEAMING UP

TO BUILD A BRIGHTER FUTURE 
for St. Louis Area Youth

F	 The MAC Sports Foundation has pledged $50,000 toward a 		
	 new gym floor at the Youth & Family Center.

F	 An additional $100,000 is needed to make this project a reality.

F	 The MAC is calling on the local business community and its 
	 Members to meet this goal.

If you are interested in finding out how you can help with this important project, go to mac-sportsfoundation.org


